
Letter from the Permanent Secretary,
Department of Justice for Northern
Ireland to the PRRB chair

Letter of 10 September 2020 from Peter May, Permanent Secretary at the
Department of Justice to the Police Remuneration Review Body chair. This
provides information about the 2019 to 2020 pay award for chief police
officers in the Police Service of Northern Ireland.
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